
INVITATION TO BID GRAVEL BY GRANITE COUNTY
  Please be advised that GRANITE COUNTY, a political subdivision of the State of 
Montana, is now accepting sealed, written bids for up to 10,000 yards of ¾” minus 
gravel of good quality for customary road use.
  Each sealed bid shall state the itemized dollar amount for the product per yard (gravel 
dollar amount) and a separate itemized dollar amount for delivery of 5,000 yards of 
gravel to Granite County’s shop located in Philipsburg, MT, and a separate itemized 
dollar amount for delivery of 5,000 yards of gravel to Granite County’s shop in Hall, MT.  
Each sealed bid must be clearly marked “Gravel Bid, April 2024” on the outside of the 
envelope.  For more information, please contact County Road Superintendent, Paul Alt 
at telephone number, 406-559-0640, e-mail: palt@co.granite.mt.us; or the  County 
Commission’s Assistant, Billie Ann Kulaski, at telephone number 406-859-7023, by 
e-mail at bkulaski@co.granite.mt.us or by mail at P.O. Box 925, Philipsburg, MT 59858, 
or in-person at the Granite County Courthouse, 220 North Sansome Street, Philipsburg.  
The sealed, written bids must be received by the Granite County Clerk & Recorder’s 
Office, 220 North Sansome Street, P.O. Box 925, Philipsburg, Montana 59858 by 9:00 
am local time on April 9, 2024.  The bids will be opened in a public meeting before the 
Board of Granite County Commissioners at their Courthouse office on Tuesday, April 9, 
2024 at 9:25 am.  The County reserves the right to reject any and all bids, including for 
quality of product as the County reserves the right to inspect the gravel prior to taking 
possession.  The County may also decline delivery and handle the transport in-house.
  Dated this 19th day of March, 2024.
	 /s/ Blanche McLure
	 Chair of Board of County Commissioners MNAXLP
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